
 

 

Celebrating a woman of choice 
 

The PSA continues to celebrate another woman of choice as the country 

commemorates Women’s Month. This remarkable woman works at the 

Department of Transport in Lebowakgomo. She joined the PSA in 2008 and 

started to serve the PSA before she was elected a shop steward. The PSA 

celebrates her courage and commitment throughout the years.  

 

She encouraged other women through her motivational address during the 

PSA Women’s Day celebration and on other platforms. She was appointed 

as a shop steward in 2012 and continued to selflessly serve not only her 

Department, but serviced members at other departments such as the South 

African Police Service, Public Works and the South African Revenue Service 

to ensure that workers’ rights are enforced in the workplace.  

 

The PSA salutes Mrs Maphale Gloria Mahango for taking courage and leading by example. She will be 

retiring at the end of September 2021 and her passion and fighting spirit will be missed. She served the 

PSA with commitment and dedication as she understood her role as a woman of choice.  

 

The PSA wishes all women of choice in Limpopo a wonderful Women’s Month. 
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